
NOTICE OF CALLED MEETING 

 OF THE   

SOUTHSIDE STEERING COMMITTEE   

OF THE   

CITY OF PADUCAH, KENTUCKY 

TO: Public/Media     

The Southside Steering Committee will be meeting as a group Monday, May 2, 2022, at 5:30 

p.m. The meeting will take place in the CFSB Bank located at 2250 Irvin Cobb Drive. This 

meeting will dive deeper into the topic of recreation on the Southside including updates to 

Coleman Park and community engagement in the neighborhood.  

The agenda for the meeting is as follows:   

1. Discussion: Recreation at Coleman Park 

2. Planning Process:  Community Engagement 

3. Vision: Action items for Coleman Park 

4. Next Steps: Next meeting and action items  

Please enter through the front doors of CFSB on Irvin Cobb Drive on the Southside. 

 


